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THE FOLLOWING QUESTION WAS POSED: 
 
“The RFQ appropriately asks for the consultant to conduct a “Peer Review”.  The scope includes 
commenting on items such as reported accidents, turning movements, sight distances, 
intersection delays, and congestion.  However, a brief review of the materials supplied by the 
applicant indicates that they did not supply any of these items.  Is it the Town’s intent that the 
hired consultant produce these items, or simply comment that they were not provided?”   
 
 
 
TOWN OF WILTON ANSWER: 
 
The Peer Review is requesting that an assessment of the submitted traffic report be made. The 
focus should be to assess the accuracy and content of the technical information provided to the 
Town. Looking for commentary if the  report and plans meet general industry standards for 
accuracy , approach and application and identify where supporting or supplemental 
information should have been provided. It is not asking that a new traffic report with reported 
accidents, turning movements, intersection delays , etc.  be created. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


